Senate Committee on Student Affairs

Minutes

February 6 2007
The following committee members were present: Terry Appolonia, Ray Beisel, Tracey Cekada, Jamie Coccarelli (student), James Collins (student), Kate Cook (student), Linda Hall, 
Heather Powers, Sue Rieg, Vanessa Varacalli (student), Heide Witthoeft, Kwasi Yirenkyi.
The following committee members were excused:  Frank (Pete) Brooks, Reena Dube, Dennis Hulings, Deena Kelly, Rhonda Luckey, 
The following committee members were absent:  Gina Antonucci (student), Yong S. Colen, Jonathon Frank (student), Lisa Haffely (student), 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Beisel at 3:30 p.m.
Old Business
1. The minutes of the December 12, 2006, meeting were approved as corrected.

Chair’s Report
Dr. Beisel asked committee members, “What ought we do this spring?” Suggestions included the following:

· Invite Jacqueline Beck and Jack Makara to speak about Living and Learning

· Invite Valarie Trimarchi to speak about student activities on the Punxsutawney campus

· Invite someone from the counseling department to speak about student services

· Get an update from the Vice President’s office on the Drug and Alcohol Commission

· Investigate the process of dealing with students who are disruptive in the academic setting and review polices on Student Behavior, Academic Integrity, and Judicial Processes
Student Government Report
Ms. Jamie Coccarelli reported the following:

1. James Collins has been elected secretary of SGA
2. They are seeking an additional faculty advisor

3. April 28th is the date for the project with other SGAs

4. On February 19th Dr. Mary Sadler and Dr. Gail Wilson will address the SGA on liberal studies revisions

5. Earthfest will be held the end of April.
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Vice President’s Report
Mr. Terry Appolonia reported the following:

1. STAMATS completed the Executive Summary – Integrated Marketing and Enrollment Management Plans. He asked us to review this document and provide feedback to Dr. Rhonda Luckey.
2. The Student Success Fair was held today from 10:00 a.m.- 3:00 p.m.. Information was distributed on Finding the Services You Need.
3. There are two candidates for the Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management and the decision should be made soon. This person will be responsible for recruitment and retention of students.
The meeting adjourned at 4:28p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Sue Rieg, Committee Secretary
